METHODIST WOMEN IN BRITAIN
Isle of Man District

Treasurer:  Mrs Ann Craine

6 Elm Bank

Glen Vine

Isle of Man

IM4 4FF

Tel: 851861/492791

24 March 2020
For the attention of the Easter Offering Secretary/Church Treasurer
Urgent information regarding Easter Offering 2020
During the current health crisis we have been advised by the Methodist Women in Britain Executive that the Easter Offering 2020 should be postponed.  
It has been suggested that the envelopes be put out in Churches at the beginning of October and the Service be rearranged to take place in November.  This we will seek to do and further information will be available about it as soon as we are in a position to do so.

Obviously the envelopes, materials and resources which have already been distributed to Churches and Chapels will all remain the same and all cheques in due course must be made out to ‘The Methodist Church World Mission Fund’, as advised in the previous letter sent out in January with the materials.  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries regarding any of the above.  Thank you for all of your help. 

With my best wishes,
Ann Craine 
Treasurer

